
To clarify the ACC's requirements in regard to the The Crime's Legislation Bill 2010 
Amendments relating to the appointment of ACC examiners. The ACC is seeking this 
amendment to provide more flexibility to the way we conduct examinations. 
  
The requirement is two fold: 
  

• To appoint examiners on a part-time basis - this would be a permanent part time 
arrangement for a specified number of hours on a fixed term period; and 

• To appoint examiners so that ACC could draw on a pool on an as needs basis 
determined by operational requirements.  

This will allow the ACC to: 
• approach examinations in a more strategic way (for example, by drawing from a pool of 
examiners as operational needs require) 
• use different examiners for different purposes depending on the particular type of 
investigation or operation (for example, utilising different skills depending on the person 
being examined), and 
• appoint examiners in different regions of Australia. 
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